EMBASSY OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
Habana, Cuba, August 23, 1940.

Q

Dear Friend:

I have your letter of August 19 with which you
enclose a copy of a letter of introduction to Mr.
Erich Loewe who intends to spend a few days in Habana,
and you may be sure that I will be very happy to see
him if I am still here. I haven't glven up hope of
being able to get away, but my hopes are dimming.

The circumstances are such that it is quite impossible
for me to leave for the present.

With your letter you enclosed a copy of one to me
of August 19, the original of which I have not yet re-
ceived. I am sure that you will find Secretary Morgenthau
a very understanding aend sympathetic person. I have
had an acknowledgment of my letter to him of which I
sent you a copy. 1 am sure that you will be successful
in making some satisfactory arrangement so as to be able
to use your funds. It is a real problem which you have,
but you have had many more difficult ones in the past
which you have successfully handled, and in this one
you will have a sympathetic understanding by our
officials. It may be difficult to work out a formula,
but I am confident some formula can be worked out. If
there is any way that 1 can be of any use, please do
not hesitate to let me know. If there is any possibility
of my getting home I will let you know.

With all good wishes to you all,
Cordially yours,

L]
’

Mr, D.N. Heineman,
Suite 1700,
50 Broadway,
New York City.




